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Coach TB Thomas Sports Center 

• Received additional exercise equipment with the help of LT Brian Ruddick. 

• In the process of sponsoring a boxing event with One More Round Boxing Team on 29th 

September 2018. 

• Working with Papa Johns to provide concessions during gym events. 

• Working with AAU and Carolina Thunder to secure a user agreement for the next couple 

of years. 

• New signs for the entrance of T.B. Thomas has been installed. 

 

Byerly Park  

• The Dog park has officially been opened. 

• Have secured funding from Darlington County Schools for half of the Tennis Court 

repairs. Bid package is in the works, hope to have repairs completed by 1 Aug 18. 

• Installed new signs at the entrance of Byerly Park. 

• Working on a sponsorship plan for outside investor to advertise in Byerly Park and in T. 

B. Thomas. 

• Working on User Agreement for Semi-Pro football team Carolina Redemption. 

• New adaptive playground will start construction soon.  Will encompass the existing 

adaptive playground with new nautical themed features.  Will be constructed between 

tennis courts and track. 

 


